Vacation Bible School & ?’s regarding Covid-19 Rnc
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Here’s some items we are doing:

1. Inthe opening and closing sessions, we will be part of a larger group assembly. Our sanctuary
can easily accommodate the group we expect to have within capacity recommendations. We
will do our best to give kids a little separation between each other, as well as groups spaced out.

2. Each child will be part of a small group with responsible adults and teens to help kids rotate
from classroom to classroom or outdoors

3. Classrooms will have designated seating areas to help promote a little extra elbow room.

4. Kid’s encouraged to keep hands off each other.

5. Each child will be given their own water bottle for drinking and names written on them... so that
kids are not constantly trying to use refill jugs. New water bottles will be given as needed.

6. Snack times will be prepackaged snacks that kids can open up — so that they are not digging into
common bowls! Hands will either be washed or sanitized prior to eating. Snack time will be
during a small group rotation instead of all at once.

7. Lunch on Saturday will be sandwiches made ahead of time and bagged up. Each bag will include
a fruit, sandwich, and bag of chips. The bags will be prepared by people taking precaution about
cleanliness... They will eat outside if the weather is nice.

a. If you have special dietary needs or concerns, please bring your own prepackaged lunch.

8. Staff will be watching to help make sure kids are doing the best they can to be healthy.

9. Hand Sanitizer is available and kids will be encouraged to use it periodically.

10. If you, or someone in our household is not feeling well and has symptoms such as:

Cough; Runny nose; fever; diarrhea; or other symptoms related to covid-19,

We ask that you do NOT send your children. We will miss your kids, and hope they get feeling
well again soon! If you would still like some of the materials that you could do at your home
with the children, please let us know! We can supply you with some materials.

If you are uncomfortable with the measures and practices taken, maybe this is not the year for your
children to participate in VBS.

By submitting your participant, you know and recognize the known risks related to participating in group
activities. By registering your participant, you hereby waive Kabekona Community Church (KCC) from
being responsible for any disease or accident. You knowingly take the risks associated with participating
in these activities. KCC volunteers and staff will do our best to provide a safe environment for your child,
but this year especially, with Covid-19, you need to understand the risks associated with group activities
before sending your child to VBS. If you understand the risks, please register and come! Please note - If
you are unable to accept the risks, your child will be missed and unable to participate in the KCC VBS.
Thank you.

Pastor Nathan Johnson

Kabekona Community Church,
Register at http://kabekona.org, or Email vbs@kabekona.org for questions!
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